
TRIBUTE TO THE OUTGOING
REGISTRAR
The Chairman of the University Coun-
cil, Mr. B.M. Gecaga, and Professor B.
A. Oqot, as a member of the Council
paid growing tribute to the outgoin~
Registrar and secretary to Council, Mr.
S.W. Karanja, and wished him every
success in his new career. Mr. S.W.
Karanja is joining the East African Port-
land Cement Company as Managing
Director. He has been with the Univer-
sity since 1st January 1964 and was
appointed Registrar in July 1965.
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At a luncheon organised on his be-
half by the University Council, Mr.
Karanja expressed gratitute for the co-
operation he had received from the
Council members and members of staff
during his 13 years' service with the
University. He also wished the Univer-
sity every success.

On behalf of Council, Mr. Gecaga
presented Mr. and Mrs. Karanja with
a farewell gift.
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